
  

 

   
   

 
   

 
     

 

 

Michael Streeter 

Riverside, RI 

United States 

Elizabeth M. Murphy 
Secretary 
U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission 
100 F St. NE 
Washington, DC 20549-1090 

Re: Pay Ratio Disclosure, File No. S7-07-13 

Dear Ms. Murphy, 

I am an investor. 

At a time when for 30 years the rich have been getting richer, working people are having to 
make do with less, and state food banks shelves go bare for the need, this inequity needs to 
be uncovered.  The house majority would characterize those that have benefited from this 
transfer of wealth as hard working Americans, maybe they are but the rules shouldn't be 
structured to benefit one group of people at the expense of others. 
I strongly request that you follow through with enforcing a law you are charged to enforce. 
Sincerely yours 
Michael Streeter 

Sincerely, 

Michael Streeter 


